
 

 

 
11th August 2021 

 
Shivraj Chavan, Assistant Manager 

Online Surveillance 

Mumbai – 400 051 

 

Sub: Increase in volume  

Ref: Your email reference no. L/SURV/ONL/PV/PD/ 2021-2022 / 255 dated 10th August 2021 

 
Dear Sir/Madam,  
 

This is with reference to the captioned subject and email dated 11th August 2021 received 

from the Exchange seeking information / announcement (including pending announcement) 

which in our opinion may have a bearing on the Price / Volume behaviour in the scrip.  

 

We  submit that,  we have always promptly intimated of any events, information, etc. required 

to be disclosed under Regulation 30 of the Securities and Exchange Board of India (Listing 

Obligations and Disclosure Requirements) Regulations, 2015 and will continue to do so in 

future as and when any such event or information occurs in respect of the Company. 

 

To the best of our knowledge, there is no such information that requires disclosure under 

Regulation 30 of the SEBI (LODR) Regulations, 2015 and which has not been announced by 

the Company to the Exchange.  

 

Please take it on record and disseminate the same.  

 

For Nelco Ltd. 

 

 

Girish V Kirkinde 

Company Secretary & Head-Legal 
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